
Frisco Preston Hills 

Announcement 
Election Voting-New Ballot 

 

Dear Frisco Preston Hills Homeowner(s),  

Please be advised that the ballot for the upcoming Annual Election has been revised and is being resent. If you 
have already voted, we kindly ask that you submit your vote again using the updated ballot, as previous 
submissions will not be counted. 
 
We appreciate your understanding and participation in the election process. The new voting deadline is May 
19th, 2025, at 5:00 pm. 
 
Your participation is essential to ensure the integrity and accuracy of the voting process. 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance, please contact us via the “Contact Us” tab on the Association’s 
website. Thank you for your continued involvement and support. 
 
Sincerely,  
Essex Association Management, L.P., Managing Agent 
On Behalf of Frisco Preston Hills Homeowners Association, Inc. 
 
 
 

https://www.friscoprestonhillshoa.com/

